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THIS MONTH’S INTERESTING PHOTO MONTAGE    

 
courtesy of Jim Aiken! 

 

More info from cast, crew, dept heads and more photos in the next Newsletter 

 

A Quick Note From The Writer-Director 

Hope everyone is doing well since we’ve finished the production of the film 

and that you’re keeping busy … I sure miss being on the set, working with 

all of you. Now I am deep in the midst of postproduction working with 

Abraham and Rodolfo’s team. I have finished reviewing ALL of the footage 

we shot. It looks wonderful. There is so much to work with. Many choices! 

Challenging and fun! The postproduction team is working hard on the 
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Trailers, the Web Site and the Press Kit. It’s all coming together. Hang tight. 

We will get there. You will be the first ones to know once everything is 

ready to be published. 

 

I am also putting together a comprehensive investment proposal for 

potential investors, producers, and distributors.  

Autumn is busy working on a plan to submit Out Of Focus to major Film 

Festivals and Markets in North America and Europe. More info to come as 

we finalize the plan. She will also be contacting you for sound bites from all 

cast and crew. Sound bites that we will use for our marketing materials. 

 

Also, I am in contact with the Post-Production Supervisor for Fox TV 

Studios in LA who has agreed to be our postproduction consultant. It will 

definitely help in the final stages of post!! 

 

HAVE A GREAT THANKSGIVING! KEEP IN TOUCH! 

Remi 

 

KEEP WRITING! KEEP FILMING! KEEP AT IT! Don’t let anyone tell you NO 

or that you CAN’T. . . 

 

More info from cast, crew, dept heads and more photos in the next 

Newsletter 

 


